May 23, 1972

Mr. Krikor Krikorian
416 West 261 Street
New York, N.Y., 10471

Dear Mr. Krikorian:

Thank you for your letter of
' May 12th enclosing a check for
$200. -

We applied your remittance towards
your 1967 generous pledge of $1,000-
leaving a balance of $500.00.

We wish to thank you for sending us
your check without waiting for re-
peated reminders. We wish all our
pledgors were as conscientious as you
which would help us meet our commit-
ments and make our job easier.

Kind regards.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian
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